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Dear Parents,





As from this term Miss Dillon Depute Head for the school has officially taken over a number of responsibilities for the Nursery Class as part of her Management remit. Miss Dillon will support Mrs O’Neill and her team in development work in the nursery.





Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Dillon or myself if you have any concerns.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Fundraising for Malawi





Miss Ali and Mrs Kerr will be visiting Malawi in September this year as part of the support, partnership and aid given by Glasgow Education to improve the quality of learning in Malawi. As a nursery / school community we will be attempting to raise £6000 for this charity.





We have already started the fundraising process and have had a sweet sale in the school raising £300.





We are in the process of organising a number of events ands activities which will take place over the next few months.





Tickets will be on sale next week for Chilly Milly costing £2 which will be donated to this Fundraising. As you know we have never charged for nursery shows in the past and hope you will support this event. 









































Dates for your Diary





Chilly Milly Concert			26th February


  		


Group Photograph 			14th March


Parents’ Evenings			29th March and


					31st March











Lourdes Nursery Class


February  Newsletter 2016 





  Celebrations





Last month all the children participated in our celebration of Scottish Culture with singing, dancing and reciting poetry. We also enjoyed sampling some Scottish food including Haggis, cheese, oatcakes etc.


This month the children are celebrating Pancake Tuesday and the Chinese New Year.    
































 




















Holiday Dates








February Holiday and In Service


School Closed Monday 15th February 2016


School re-opens Thursday 18th February 2016








Easter Weekend Holiday


School Closed Friday 25th March 2016 


School re-opens Tuesday 29th March 2016








Easter Holiday





School Closed Monday 4th April 2016 


School re-opens Monday 18th April 2016 






































 











Holiday Weekend / In Service Day





Please note that we have a holiday on 15th and 16th February and In Service Day on Wednesday 17th February. 





























 




















  Toy Fund





Many thanks for your continued support of this fund which is used to supply not only toys but a range of gifts etc for the children. 












































  Health and Safety


For the safety of the children in the school Parents must not park or bring taxis into the school car park. We have a school bus which parks in the disabled bay and must be kept clear at all times. We appreciate your co-operation in this matter. 
















































































 












































School Office





A reminder that a text will be sent to you by our clerical staff if your child is absent and no phone message has been received.  When reporting an absence please remember that  the number is  287 0039  and not the school office.























  Health and Safety
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  School Uniform









































